
From: Curtis, Jeffery S
To: Russell, Merlin
Subject: RE: SK Orange Park
Date: Thursday, October 4, 2018 10:20:34 AM
Attachments: Newspaper Public Notice 2018.pdf

Hi Merlin,
 
The newspaper notice has been completed, but I am still working on the radio announcement.  I just
spoke to the radio station this morning, so it looks like we will not be able to meet today’s deadline. 
I’m not sure what the ramifications are for not meeting the deadline, so please advise.  Pretty sure
we will be able to get the radio notice done here shortly.  Attached is the newspaper notice for your
records.
 
Jeff
 

From: Russell, Merlin [mailto:Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2018 1:15 PM
To: Curtis, Jeffery S <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com>
Subject: FW: SK Orange Park
 
Jeff,
 
Any news?
 
merlin
 

From: Baker, Bryan 
Sent: Wednesday, October 3, 2018 1:12 PM
To: Russell, Merlin <Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: sk orange park
 
Public notice deadline is tomorrow, any word?
 
Bryan Baker, P.G.
Environmental Administrator
Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting
2600 Blair Stone Rd  MS 4560
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Tallahassee, FL  32399
850-245-8787
Bryan.baker@Floridadep.gov
Please note: Florida has a broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state employees are public records and may
be made available to the public or media upon request. This email communication, and future emails to my attention may therefore be
subject to public disclosure.
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